
UNH FACULTY SENATE  
MOTION # XXV-M20  

to Recommit and Create a New Ad Hoc Committee 
to Reassess the DRC recommendations 

1. Motion presenter:  Erin Sharp, on behalf of the Agenda Committee  
 

2. Dates of Faculty Senate Discussion:  04/19/21  
 

3. Motion:  The Faculty Senate is grateful to the Discovery Review Committee for taking 
on the task of reviewing the state of our general education program in 2019 and for 
their recommendations to improve the current program. The DRC process was 
interrupted by a global pandemic, which continues, and the initial DRC 
recommendations were revised to respond to calls for greater emphasis on 
diversity and inclusion. The context at UNH has changed significantly since the DRC 
process began in 2019; therefore, the Faculty Senate instructs the Agenda Committee to 
form an ad hoc committee to reassess the DRC recommendations to UNH’s general 
education curriculum.  
 
The Agenda Committee will draft the parameters for committee membership and the 
specific committee goals and timeline and share these with the Senate for approval.  

 

4. Senate Action:  The motion was put to a vote on April 19. The motion passed with 36 in 
favor, 19 opposed, and 2 abstentions.  

 

 

5. Senate chair’s signature:  ______________________________ 
                                                             Erin Hiley Sharp 

 
 
Unsigned motion shared with the following on April 21, 2021:   
 
  President James Dean 
  Wayne Jones, Provost  
  Kate Ziemer, Senior Vice Provost for Academic Affairs 
  Nicky Gullace, Program Directory, UNH Discovery 
  All deans  
 
 


